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WHAT  A  GREAT  WAY  TO  START  THE  SUMMER !

The Pig Roast was a lot of fun - beautiful weather, lots of good food &
drink, cool water, boat rides, games, great friends, and especially LOTS
of money earned for the Club's funds.  The highlight of the auction was
our auctioneer Pedro, he wheeled and dealed with the help from a few
friends and we earned over $640!  Good Job!

Doug held his first Split The Pot Raffle and picked up $65 for the club
- way to go!  We had a great time - if you missed it this year, just wait
until next year - special thanks to Elke for lending us her home and my
personal thanks to all those who helped contribute to the success of this
event.  We worked hard and it paid off!

July's agenda includes our mini-social at Captain Tony's on the 15th (our
newest board member Jim Steffee has a special one planned - read about
it), Music on Main on the 23rd (volunteers are needed, please call Doug
to sign up), and our rafting/kayak trip on the 25th & 26th (call Bryan
to sign up now).

Lots to do .....  Stay cool,

La Presidente, Madam President, Hey You
(Just a few of my new nicknames)
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Okay, lets get ready to have fun! As the director of socials, I hope to add a new twist to our
mini-socials for the Ski Club this year and will also try my best to make our outings as
pleasurable as possible.
The first social that is set-up is to be graciously hosted by Captain Tony’s on June 15.  He
will be providing free horsdouvres  from 6:00 to 7:15 and have happy hour prices on drinks
J  till 7:15.  Please take time to look over the menu and socialize with your friends. Please
respond directly to: Tony  @ 582-7711 or E-mail:  captain@mrmemory.net.  For questions
or comments please E-mail: fpoint1@worldnet.att.net. Hope to see you there!

                                                         Thanks,  Jim Steffee
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Just a note of thanks to Roger Meadows who has resigned his position as
club treasurer after serving the club so well for the past few years.
One of Roger's biggest contribution has been what fellow board members
have termed his "Perot Chart" which highlig!
hts our balance in comparison to years past.  I am pleased to announce
that Sheila Haynes has agreed to continue in Roger's footsteps and will
be our new treasurer for the remaining months of this term.  Thank you
Sheila for stepping in, we all do appreciat!
e your contributions to come.

Also, there are two positions still available on the Board - Programs
Director & Special Events Director.  If anyone would be interested in
helping the club plan all the fun activities we enjoy, please contact
me A.S.A.P.  Remember, you don't have to do thi!
s work by yourself - all Board members help contribute ideas, we just
need an organizer!
I really need to have a full Board by the Fall - so please consider
being an active Board member ..... thanks ...... Alison
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SPARTANBURG SKI CLUB BOARD OF DIRECTORS
1998-1999

POSITION NAME HOME PHONE WORK PHONE
PRESIDENT ALISON KIMBALL 515-9689 503-5900
PAST PRESIDENT WILHELM BRAHM 472-4793 250-5386
VICE PRESIDENT JOY BOBO 433-0802
TREASURER SHEILA HAYNES 592-0047 576-1691
SECRETARY MARIEL HUNKELER 864-322-7762
MEMBERSHIP TED MUELLER 592-3405 433-2220
PUBLICITY / ADVERT. PIETER GROOT 585-9173 582-6448
FUNDRAISING DOUG TINSLEY 579-1051 582-8151
NEWSLETTER TAYLOR BOMAR 576-3776 574-7245 x105
PROGRAMS Have Your Name Here – Call Alison
SOCIAL JIM STEFFEE 948-0275 583-0672
DAY TRIPS / ASST RACING BRYAN BOBO 433-0802 433-8640
CRESCENT OVERNIGHT JULIE BUETTNER 583-1997
OVERNIGHT TRIPS HERB LINDSAY 576-0322 579-5884
HOSPITALITY / GREETER VILMA VOLL 574-1589
RACING GERHARD BUETTNER 583-1997
SCRAPBOOK ELKE SCHOELLKOPF 472-5738 582-6387
SPECIAL EVENTS Have Your Name Here – Call Alison

ALOIS KRUSSIG 472-9719

SPARTANBURG SKI CLUB
PO BOX 2864
SPARTANBURG, SC  29304


